
 

 

 

 

24 July 2017 

Change of ticker for Briscoe Group 

The board of Briscoe Group Limited (NZX: BGR, ASX: BGP) (the 'Company') advises that with effect 

from 8.00 am (New Zealand time) on 7 August 2017, the Company's NZX ticker will be changed to 

"BGP".  This change aligns the Company's ticker codes for both markets on which its shares are 

traded. 

The Company's ISIN for the NZX-listed shares will remain unchanged as NZBGRE0001S4.   

The Company's New Zealand registered name remains unchanged but, in Australia, it trades as 

Briscoe Group Australasia Limited (ARBN 619 060 552), a foreign company registered in its original 

jurisdiction of New Zealand as Briscoe Group Limited. 
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